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From: David Silverstone
To: pbscommissions
Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 9:02:00 AM

Dear Mendocino County Planning Commissioners, 

My name is David Silverstone and I am a resident in redwood valley tomki
area. Thank you for the opportunity to submit a public comment and communicate
my support for Mendocino County’s work on low intensity camping. With rising cost-
of-living property taxes, and the lack of services and maintenance in rangeland and
forest areas residents such as myself should have the right to utilize our property
the way we see fit and allow for people to camp on our properties. Mendocino
County has regulated so many of our options away and the benefits of living he are
dwindling as these options dissipate. 
Please do not regulate the landowners of Mendocino County out.
Respectfully 
David 
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